Jennifer J. Winterberg
916 N. Anderson St.
Bismarck, ND 58501

January 30, 2023
RE: House Bill No 1532

Hello,
| am in favor and support HB1532. Our two children attend private school in Bismarck.

| cannot express how much private school education means to our family. The smaller
classroom sizes, community mindset and supportive environment has been fundamental to our
children’s well-being, both educationally and emotionally.

When we chose private schooling we knew it would be a financial commitment. Our family often
sacrifices to make sure our children can continue their private education. We budget every
dollar, limit activities & family outings. All while feeling confident in our decision as we watch our
children flourish in this wonderful environment.

What HB1532 would help with most is our ability to save for our children’s college tuition,
allowing our children a way to continue their own choice of education and open up opportunities
for them as working and contributing citizens of North Dakota.

Please support and pass HB1532.

Thank you,
Jennifer Winterberg



